
Dear President Gross and members of the Senate Executive Council:

Vice Provost for International Education Gretchen Neisler and I would like to take you 
up on your offer for further discussion about the first item in your email below.

Since it is summer, I propose that Gretchen and I meet first with the leadership--
president, past president, and president-elect--to share information and discuss 
concerns. I will then leave it up to the leadership to decide whether to invite us to a 
scheduled meeting of the Council.

I've copied Angie Cross so she can arrange a mutually convenient meeting time.

With collegial best regards,

John

John P. Zomchick
Provost and Senior Vice Chancellor
Professor of English
University of Tennessee
527 Andy Holt Tower
Knoxville, TN  37996-0152
865-974-2445
865-974-4811 fax
provost@utk.edu
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